
Question on notice no. 10

Portfolio question number: Ahpra-2024.010

2023-24 Additional estimates

Community Affairs Committee, Australian Health Practitioner Regulation
Agency Portfolio

Senator Jane Hume: asked the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency on
26 February 2024—

Q3.How many Departmental Liaison Officers have been allocated to each Minister in
the portfolio?
Please provide a list that outlines the level of the member of the department, the
Minister they have been allocated to, and the time they have been allocated to the
Minister.
Please denote any change in this allocation since October 2023.

Q4.How many staff have been provided to Ministers offices not in a capacity as a
Departmental Liaison Officer?
Please provide a list that outlines the level of the member of the department, the
Minister they have been allocated to, and the time they have been allocated to the
Minister.
Please denote any change in this allocation since October 2023.
Answer —
Please see attached answer.
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Question: 

Q3. How many Departmental Liaison Officers have been allocated to each Minister in the 
portfolio?  

Please provide a list that outlines the level of the member of the department, the Minister 
they have been allocated to, and the time they have been allocated to the Minister. 

Please denote any change in this allocation since October 2023.  

Answer:   

None, not applicable. Ahpra is not a Commonwealth agency or entity, has no APS employees 
and does not allocate Departmental Liaison Officers to Ministers.  

 

Q4. How many staff have been provided to Ministers offices not in a capacity as a 
Departmental Liaison Officer? 

Please provide a list that outlines the level of the member of the department, the Minister 
they have been allocated to, and the time they have been allocated to the Minister. 

Please denote any change in this allocation since October 2023.  

Answer:   

None, not applicable. Ahpra is not a Commonwealth agency or entity, has no APS employees 
and provides no staff to a Minister’s office.  

 


